
  
 

 
PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
Please may we please remind parents and other family members driving to school to drop off or 
collect children to park responsibly outside both school sites.  Cars should not be parked on zig-
zag lines or in designated crossing areas. Your co-operation in this Health and Safety issue would 
be much appreciated to keep us all safe from harm!! 
 
BOOK FAIR 
A big, big thank you to all of the families who sent in a book request order form or came to our Book 
Fair this week to browse through the many wonderful books on offer.  The fair has been an 
outstanding success and through the commission earned the school will be able to replenish new 
reading material for both sites.  Thank you everybody for your wonderful support!! 
 
HEADLICE 
Please would parents check their child’s hair daily for any signs of headlice and treat as appropriate.  
We are very much hoping for the co-operation of all of our families in this matter to help try to 
eradicate the issue of headlice from our school.  Thank you 
 
FREE WELSH COURSE – Clwb Cwtsh+ 
Coleg Cambria are running a free fun filled Welsh course at Chirk Parish Hall each Thursday 10.15 
a.m. to 11.45 a.m. starting on the 21st of March.  The course is aimed at complete beginners who 
wish to speak Welsh at home with their children and will run for six weeks. You will learn basic 
greeting, patterns associated with food, clothes, the weather, commands and alphabet sounds.  
Please contact Emma Burton via e-mail at emma.burton@cambria.ac.uk to register if you are 
interested in joining the course.  
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
Next Thursday, 21st March, we will be holding a Welsh Workshop from 3 p.m. to 3.45 

p.m. on the Chapel Lane site when we will be :- showing you Welsh apps, giving support on how 

you can help your child with their Welsh, making a resource to take back home, giving 

information on the Cymraeg Campus initiative, and playing Welsh games.   Please feel 

welcome to come and join in the fun!!! 

 

Don’t forget to have a listen to our Welsh song choice -  “Drwy Dy Lygaid Di” (Through Your 

Eyes) by the singer Yws Gwynedd ready for our “Favourite Welsh Song” Ballot! 

 

Dates for your Diaries!! 
 

 Thursday 21st March – Welsh Workshop 3 p.m. to 3.45 p,m. on the Chapel Lane site. 
 

 Wednesday 27th March – there will be a Friends of Ysgol Y Waun meeting at 3.30 p.m. on 
the Chapel Lane site to discuss arranging an Easter Bingo Event.  Please feel free to 
join us as we would very much appreciate your help in organising this event! 
 

 Friday 29th March – Tempest Class Photographs – please come to school smartly dressed in 
your full school uniform ready for your  class photograph! 
 

 Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th April – Parents Evenings (details to follow) 
 

 Friday April 5th – NSPCC Day  
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